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January 11, 2023 

Kirk Oldham 
CPW-NW Regional Office 
711 Independence Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 

RE:  Rifle Gravel Pit #1 File No. M-2021-052, Comments Regarding 112c Regular Construction 
Materials Application, Comment Received 

Dear Mr. Oldham: 

On July 1, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your comment 
regarding the Rifle Gravel Pit #1.  The Division erroneously failed for forward your comment to the 
applicant within 10 days as required by Rule 1.7.1(3). Your comment was forwarded to the applicant 
on January 11, 2023 and is considered timely. 

The Division has since received an adequacy response from the applicant which may impact your 
July 1, 2022 comment. The revised application material can be viewed dnrweblink.state.co.us/drms/  
Please feel free to submit a new comment letter based on the revised application material.   

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Ben Felt, CPW 
Travis ByBee, CPW 
Molly West, CPW 
 
 

https://dnrweblink.state.co.us/drms/search.aspx?dbid=0&cr=1



